

July 20th, 2021

Honorable Mayor Mitch Reynolds Common Council Members

Ladies and Gentleman:

The Aviation Board, at its last regular meeting, approved by unanimous vote item 21-1009 - Resolution authorizing the La Crosse Regional Airport to accept Federal funds under the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriations Act for eligible concessionaires.

Therefore, it is respectfully requested that the Common Council approve the same.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ian Turner

Airport Director



OFFICERS • Chairman: Andrea Richmond, Vice Chairman: Neil Duresky MEMBERS • Larry Lebiecki, Jeff Wrobel, Barb Janssen, Drake Hokanson